
CITY OF SEATAC 

VIRTUAL PUBLIC HEARING 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the SeaTac City Council will conduct a 

Virtual Public Hearing on Tuesday, June 23, 2020 at 6:00 P.M. or soon 

thereafter for the purpose of considering: 

 

THE CITY'S 2021-2026 SIX-YEAR TRANSPORTATION IMPROVEMENT 

PROGRAM. 

 

Any and all interested persons are invited to submit written suggestions and 

comments on the above issue (see instructions below). 

 

VIRTUAL MEETING: Due to the current Covid-19 public health emergency, and 

social distancing protocols, pursuant to the governor’s and public health officials’ 

orders, the Council meeting and public hearing will be conducted virtually. The 

meeting will be live streamed on SeaTV Government Access Comcast channel 21 

and the City’s website. The public may also call in to the conference line to listen to 

the meeting. The number is 206.973.4555. While you will be able to hear the 

meeting; you will not be able to participate in the meeting. Please note that if you 

are unable to mute your phone, everyone else on the call-in line will be able to hear 

you, so please refrain from speaking. City hall is closed so no one will be able to 

physically attend this meeting. 

 

PUBLIC HEARING COMMENTS: In an effort to adhere to the social 

distancing protocols, pursuant to the Governor’s and public health officials’ orders, 

and in order to keep our residents, Council, and staff healthy, the City Council will 

not hear any in-person public hearing comments during this COVID-19 public 

health emergency. If you wish to submit a public comment, please email your 

comments to publichearingcomment@seatacwa.gov by 4 p.m. the day of the 

meeting. The comment will be read into the record, up to five minutes each and 

then placed on the City’s website for viewing. Public comments submitted to an 

email address other than publichearingcomment@seatacwa.gov, or after the 

deadline, will not be included as part of the record. 
 

CITY OF SEATAC 

Kristina Gregg, City Clerk/s/ 

 

Date of publication in the Seattle Times: Tuesday, June 9 and June 16, 2020 
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